
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2003 

 
 

Present:  Chairman Kirsten D. Roopenian, John C. Drobinski and Lawrence, W. O'Brien, Selectmen. 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the special meeting was 
convened at Hosmer House, 299 Old Sudbury Road, at 11:00 a.m. (postponed at 9:15 a.m.). 
 
One-Day Alcoholic Beverages Licenses 
 
 It was on motion unanimously  
 
VOTED:  To grant two one-day licenses to Daniel P. Mauro, President, Buffet Way Catering, 655 Farm 
Road, Marlborough, MA 01752, to sell All Alcoholic Beverages at the Clarion Coach House Inn, Boston 
Post Road, for private wedding receptions during the following times: 
 1)  September 13, 2003, from 5:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
 2)  September 20, 2003, from 5:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
 
Order of Taking - South Meadow Drive Street Acceptance 
 
 Following receipt of information that the Director of Public Works and Conservation Coordinator 
had met on site to view the drainage and swale off South Meadow Drive and determined a course of action to 
satisfy Conservation Commission concerns, and further that the Conservation Commission on September 9, 
203, had voted to amend the Order of Conditions for Marrone Meadows to reflect a change in the detention 
basin design adding a forebay for retention and treatment of a minimum of the first one-inch of runoff, it was 
on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To approve and sign an Order of Taking relative to acceptance of South Meadow Drive as a public 
way, pursuant to Article 10 of the 2003 Annual Town Meeting. 
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 11:08 a.m. 
 
 
 
       Attest:_____________________________ 
        Maureen G. Valente 
        Town Manager-Clerk 
 
  
 
 


